
To whom it may concern,

Myself and my parents have been Manly residents all our lives. Growing up and going to school in the in the Manly 
Municipality has always been amazing. My children also attend Manly Village Public school and Balgowlah Secondary 
Campus.

I am big fan of Hugo’s Manly and their commitment to maintaining and growing a world class venue on the gateway to Manly, 
Manly Wharf.

Their proposed extension to the existing deck and public area will beautify the western side of the Wharf and further the NSW 
government’s and local council's directive to activate outside areas.

I have had business in Manly since 1986 and I believe we are blessed to have such a well run, family ,owner operated 
business at our door step.

I fully support Hugo’s submission and hope that common sense prevails, and Manly Council understands the positive effect 
this extension will have on the Manly community.

Steve Eden,

Shops 1A and 1/B East Esplanade,

Manly, 2095

Sent: 19/11/2020 7:23:12 PM
Subject: Support for submission 2020/0962. Hugo's Restaurant.


